DANIEL J. IMPERATO Chairman danielnmdg@worldnet.att.net

June 12, 2000

Uniform Business Report Division of Corporations P.O. Box 1500 Tallahassee, FL 32302-1500

Dear Sir,

Please be advised that I requested a UBR 2000 form in early April, however, I did not receive this form until a week ago. I spoke with a representative today and explained the situation and was told that I need only remit the \$150.00 fee.

Enclosed is a completed Uniform Business Report Form along with \$150.00 payment. Please process this form as soon as possible. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Imperato